

Nominate a Nursing Instructor

Deadline for Consideration: April 1, 2024 Nominations for 2024 are Open

DAISY Award finalist must attend the May 3, 2024 Nurses' Pinning for consideration.

Honor the inspirational influence our Nursing Faculty provide their students everyday.

THE DAISY AWARD FOR EXTRAORDINARY NURSING FACULTY

at NORTHERN OKLAHOMA COLLEGE

The DAISY Award for Extraordinary Nursing Faculty was established by The DAISY Foundation in memory of J. Patrick Barnes who died at age 33 from Immune thrombocytopenia (ITP), an auto-immune disease. The Barnes Family was awestruck by the clinical skills, caring and compassion of the nurses who cared for Patrick. They created this international award to demonstrate appreciation to faculty for their commitment and inspirational influence on their nursing students and to say thank you to nursing faculty everywhere.

To Nominate a Nursing Faculty Member, visit:

https://www.noc.edu/academics/academic-divisions/nursing-division/daisy-award/

Or scan the QR code below with your smartphone camera.



